
July 2023

Dear Southern Garrett Band Supporter,

The 2023 Autumn Glory festival is quickly approaching! The Southern Garrett
Band and Band Boosters will be hosting the 46th annual Autumn Glory Tournament of
Bands. This year’s competition will take place on Saturday, October 14, 2023 at 6:00PM
at the Southern Garrett High School athletic field.

The only way to make this event happen is through loyal supporters like you. We
would like to give you the opportunity to purchase an advertisement for your business to
be placed in our Autumn Glory Tournament of Bands program. The advertising contract
information is all included on the attached page.

As one of the Autumn Glory Festival highlights, the Tournament of Bands
averages approximately 1,000 spectators. This year we expect a great turn out as we
will be hosting this event for the first time on our new turf field. We are expecting to host
this event for between 7 and 14 competing bands. The evening’s event will include
performances by both Northern and Southern Garrett, our own local youth.

We appreciate and thank you for all past, continued, and future support from our
very giving community.

Sincerely,Pam Reckart - Autumn Glory Tournament of Bands Coordinator
Phone: 304-216-9725
Email: sgbbtob@gmail.com


